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 September 10, 2023 

Subject: Relieving Letter

 
Dear Gairav Malik,
 
We hereby acknowledge the receipt of your resignation letter dated September 9, 2023, in which 
you have expressed your intention to resign from the position of Chief Medical Sfficer with 
Crove Inc, effective September 4, 2023. We would like to formally accept your resignation and 
provide you with this relieving letter.
 
This letter serves as confirmation that your employment with Crove Inc will be terminated on 
September 4, 2023. We appreciate your 0 days of dedicated service to the company.
 
Your contributions to Crove Inc have been invaluable, and we would like to extend our gratitude 
for your hard work and dedication during your time with us.
 
Please note that all pending dues and obligations, if any, have been settled as of 04/09/2023 
 
We wish you the very best in your future endeavors and hope that your career path is filled with 
success and growth. Should you need any assistance or references in the future, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to us.
 
Sincerely,
 
  
 
 Gourav Manchanda's Signature
 Crove Inc 
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